
Dear Parents and Carers,

Please see below a note from Mrs Bramma
regarding World Book Day.

‘Well done to all the children - everyone dressed
up on Tuesday as we celebrated World Book Day
under this year's theme of 'Reading for Pleasure'. 

It was a pleasure to see everyone enjoying
themselves and talking about the character that
they had come to school dressed as. Throughout
the day, the children enjoyed designing their own
bookmark, explaining who they were, working
together to create classroom door covers and most
importantly, sharing stories with the parents that
were able to come and join us in school for part of
the afternoon. The children were all 
delighted to see you in
school.’ Mrs Bramma

Forest School
Please remember to bring the

following items: wellies, hat and
gloves, waterproofs, spare
clothes, spare socks, and a

packed lunch and a carrier bag
to put the wet clothes in!

STEM Week
8th - 17th March

This year’s STEM week is all
based around the theme of
TIME. We have a number of
learning opportunities set up
during the week linked to this

theme. As part of this, we
would like to ask children to
bring in an object from home
linked to time so that we can

share these and discuss.

Please bring these in on
Wednesday 13th March.

@FedNSCMelsonbyMrs Robinson

Friday 8th March 2024
Federation Notices

Just to say a BIG thank
you to all the children
(and adults) for the
incredible effort put into
the costumes. We were
blown away!

Have a lovely weekend!



News News

Deadlines and Reminders Deadlines and Reminders

How have we 
‘Lived Life in all its Fullness’ this

week?

P.E Days for Class 1 are on a Tuesday and a
Thursday.
P.E days for class 2 are on a Tuesday and a
Wednesday.
If you pay for your child’s school meals, please
can you login to Arbor and make payments if
required.
A reminder for anyone on the residential to
London to please ensure payments are up to
date.

P.E Days are on a Tuesday and a THURSDAY.
Homework is due in on a WEDNESDAY please.
KS2 Reading Records have been updated to
highlight which words that children can spell.
Please support them in learning the un-highlighted
words to strengthen their written work.
A reminder for anyone on the residential to
London to please ensure payments are up to
date.

More from World
Book Day this week...

More from World
Book Day this week...



Dates for diary Dates for diary

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School Melsonby Methodist 

Primary School

Thursday 14th
March All

NSC Open Evening
for all NSC Parents

and carers 

Tuesday 12th
March

All
Forest School at Le

Cateau 

Friday 15th March All
Comic Relief

Wear something red
for a small donation

Tuesday 19th March 
All

Easter Service at
Church in Melsonby
at 2pm, all parents

are invited 

Phonics Screening
meeting (after

Church service) for all
Year 1 Parents

(Option to join via
Teams)

3:30 -4:00 pm
&

4:30-5:00pm

Thursday 21st
March

KS1 Trip to Bolton Castle 

Thursday 21st
March

Yr 6

Year 6 SATS meeting
with Mrs Bramma at
5:30pm (at NSC or

via Teams)
 Year 6 parents only

Friday 22nd March All
Easter Egg Hunt!
Last day of term

Tuesday 9th April All
School re-opens to  

pupils

Tuesday 12th March All
Forest School at Le

Cateau 

Friday 15th March All
Comic Relief

Wear something red
for a small donation

Monday 18th March All
FOMS Easter Disco

3:00-5:00 pm

Tuesday 19th March 
All

Easter Service at
Church in Melsonby
at 2pm, all parents

are invited.

Phonics Screening
meeting (after

Church service) for
all Year 1 Parents
(Option to join via

Teams)
3:30-4:00 pm

&
4:30-5:00 pm

Thursday 21st March KS1 Trip to Bolton Castle 

Thursday 21st March Yr 6

Year 6 SATS meeting
with Mrs Bramma at
5:30pm (at NSC or

via Teams)
 Year 6 parents only

Friday 22nd March All

School closes for the
Easter holiday

NO AFTER SCHOOL
CLUB

Tuesday 9th April All
School re-opens to  

pupils

Thursday 11th April All
Theatre visit to see
to see The Ministry

of Science 


